
From: Brian Coughlan <brian.coughlan@rpsgroup.com> 

Sent: Monday 21 March 2022 11:22 

To: Brian Connolly 

Subject: RE: SD21A/0217 - Request for extension of time to respond to 

FI 

 

 

Dear Mr Connolly, 

  

I write in respect to a Further Information Request issued by SDCC in 

relation to SD21A/0217.  The Further Information Request was issued dated 

29th September 2021. 

  

The deadline for response is 6th April (when the 9 days are added for 

Christmas). 

  

The Applicant has asked me to request an extension of three months to 

respond to this Further Information Request. 

  

I would appreciate confirmation of receipt.  If I should contact someone 

else in the Council, please let me know. 

  

Many thanks 

Brian  

  

Brian Coughlan 
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